
Several Wallins primary teachers recently hosted one (of four throughout the year) 
Reading/Math night for parents and students K-3.  The event was cosponsored by FRYSC and 
Save the Children program.  The theme was Johnny Appleseed.  Before the students read the 
story of Johnny Appleseed and watched a short video, they made kettle-shaped hats with their 
parents/guardians.  Next, they went to 3 different stations which consisted of math games, a 
literacy room, and a craft room where students made Johnny Appleseed hand puppets.  Last, 
they enjoyed snacks in the cafeteria which included warm apple cider, deconstructed apple 
pies, apple decorated cupcakes, and a Johnny Appleseed surprise.  Save the Children donated a 
free book to each student and two lucky winners enjoyed two brand new toys.  The students 
went home, "Apple-y ever after".  
 

 


